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Favor Hector  Ramirez The Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health still does not provide 
the preferred disability accommodations to people with disabilities to access 
their services and stakeholder process. We have filed ADA requests and 
complaints with LACDMH and its staff now for many years and not even 
patients rights is willing to help. LACDMH provides services to more that 
250,000 people in Los Angels County. The lack of disability accommodations 
and the abuse, harassment, and retaliation that people with disabilities 
experience from LACDMH staff (including licensed clinical professionals) is 
the leading cause why people who have disabilities have some of the words 
health outcomes in the county :-( Please help with oversight, accountability, 
and reform of this problems. Not all of LA County Department struggle with 
such issues of accessibility, but not many others do accessibility even for 
their employees with disabilities. There is great aoportunity for growth and 
improvement in this space. 

Other MIchael L Dickerson I am a Los Angles County ARTIST.  I created an ART PIECE exclusively for 
the Chinese Embassy.  I need County Supervisorial support to set up a 
meeting with the Chinese Embassy in order to present the piece.  I am doing 
this in an effort to alleviate some of the tensions that exist between The 
United States and Mainland China.  Supervisor Janice Hahn has visited 
MAINLAND CHINA.  I AM REQUESTING HER SUPPORT IN SETTING UP A 
MEETING.  I CANNOT SHOW THE PIECE TO ANYONE EXCEPT AN 
OFFICIAL REPRESENTATIVE OF THE GOVERNMENT OF MAINLAND 
CHINA.
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Other Monisha  Parker Dear County Residents,

I am writing to you because this November 2024 election is of utmost 
importance. The Board of Supervisors, currently controlled by the Democratic 
Party, has implemented policies that are detrimental to our community.

One such policy is the prioritization of undocumented immigrants for 
permanent supportive housing, a program intended to provide housing for 
those who are homeless and have chronic disabilities. This policy allows 
undocumented immigrants to cut in line ahead of our own citizens and legal 
residents, who are struggling to afford rent in this county.

Your tax dollars are being used to support these undocumented immigrants, 
while you, our county residents, are left to fend for yourselves. It is 
unacceptable that our elected officials are choosing to support those who are 
breaking the law over those who are contributing to our community.

By voting out the Democratic Party in this election, we can send a clear 
message that we will not tolerate these policies. We demand that our elected 
officials prioritize the needs of our own citizens and legal residents.
If you do not vote, you are effectively accepting the behavior and policies of 
the Democratic Party. It is imperative that we all exercise our right to vote and 
make our voices heard.

On November 2024, let us come together and vote for candidates who will 
work to improve our community for all.

Sincerely, 
Monisha Parker
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